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Our	birthday	coincided	with	Harvest	celebra5ons	at	
home	and	overseas.	We	thank	God	and	our	generous	
donors	for	making	the	following	joyful	stories	possible…		
Top	right	shows	Nicholas	(not	Reuben!)	on	Zoom.	He	is	
celebra5ng	geGng	in	to	University	at	his	home	in	
Faisalabad.	We	are	very	proud	as	Nicholas	has	had	
many	problems	to	overcome.	He	will	read	Interna5onal	
Rela5ons,	a	new	subject	–	good	for	future	employment.		
The	eggs	on	the	leM	are	proudly	harvested	by	Reuben	
from	Kenya	who	took	part	in	the	Kenyan4	Poultry	
Project,	and	is	now	able	to	support	his	children	and	
adopted	orphans	with	the	bumper	crop	of	‘hen	fruit’.		
Nicholas	is	again	at	the	boSom	leM	hos5ng	a	small	MHF	
birthday	party	with	his	Sunday	School.	Nicholas	uses	
illustrated		MHF	teaching	notes	and	has	translated	them	
into	Urdu.	Our	next	step	is	individual	Bibles	for	them.		
Last	but	not	least	is	liSle	Edmond	in	red	at	the	top	of	
our	column.	Edmond	is	4	years	old,	in	the	care	of	Pastor	
Juma’s	orphanage	in	Uganda.	He	needed	urgent	eye	
surgery	on	both	eyes	to	restore	his	sight.	By	God’s	
amazing	grace	three	donors	provided	the	exact	amount	
the	day	before	Juma	made	his	request.	
BIG THANKS AND HARVEST BLESSINGS TO YOU  
www. motherhenfoundation.org 
If you’d like to give direct – bank transfer Lloyds 
Business Account, Mother Hen Foundation,  
Sort Code 30-98-97  Acc No 83725363 or by cheque to 
Mother Hen Foundation 8 Hunsdon Manor Gdns, Weston 
under Penyard, Ross on Wye  HR9 7FQ  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In	September,	Mother	
Hen	FoundaAon	from	
Weston-under-	Penyard	
celebrated	her	third	
birthday!!!		
We	had	a	truly	
internaAonal	Zoom	
meeAng	to	honour	the	
occasion,	with	family	
from	Pakistan,	Kenya,	
Uganda	and	sponsors	
from	U.K	and	Spain.

mailto:helen@candhmorris.co.uk?subject=

